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February 29th, 2024 
 
 
 
 

SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

DIRECT PORT CALLS TO FREMANTLE 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 

Effective March 2024, Armacup will start providing a monthly direct port call to Fremantle 
(Australia) on our China-Australia service. 
 
 
By doing so, we will be further enhancing our service by offering faster transit times and 
reducing transhipment delays caused by DAFF stops or delays with connecting vessels. 
 
 
Our first scheduled sailing to Fremantle will be Morning Crystal voyage 2456 which is 
scheduled to load Shanghai March 28th. 
 
 
We are looking forward to your support by using these dedicated voyages for your 
Fremantle destined cargoes. 
 
 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Armacup 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.armacup.com/

